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Date: March 12, 2008
From: Scott A. Wolfgang, FLM, Area |
To: Whom It May Concern

Subject: Letter of Recommendation

I would like to take this opportunity to provide this Letter of Recommendation for Mr. William
Holtzman. I have worked with William over the past 15 plus years, and no matter what capacity
I worked with him he is consistently pleasant.

William is a take-charge person who does not hesitate to take initiative in helping fellow
controllers. He will make suggestions for opening positions, assist in training, or coordinate
unusual traffic situations, etc. Additionally, William is known as a “team player” and is
extremely easy to work with. He consistently demonstrates outstandmg leadershlp ability, which
iricludes efficient and effective communication skills. o

[ highly recommend William for the Support Specialist position for which he is applying. He is a
well-rounded employee and would be a great asset to any facility.

Slncierely,

Nl 1.

Scott A. Woltgan
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